
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
 
For Autumn term, we will be getting into the festive spirit with our focus text: The Polar Express. To 
engage the children’s interest in the story, we would like to invite them to come into school wearing 
their pyjamas, just like the main character from the book, as we embark on a new, magical journey of 
learning.  
 
On Monday 2nd December 2024- the children should come to school wearing comfy pyjamas 
(appropriate footwear will still be needed). 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Year 3 Team.  
 


